
Superior Rotary Club 40
Charitable Giving Committee

Guidelines

Purpose & Charge:
The Charitable Giving Committee of Superior Rotary Club 40 has been charged 
by the Board of Directors to review and recommend requests for charitable 
funding.

As the main objective of Rotary is service - in the community, in the workplace, 
and throughout the world, the Charitable Giving Committee has adapted the 
following guidelines for contributing to worthwhile local causes.  Superior Rotary 
will focus on areas that encompass human, community, or environmental 
development and protection.  Emphasis will be given to requests that affect a 
larger constituency, have broad support, and address a defined need in our 
community.  In addition, requests for funds should be innovative and/or cost 
effective and should be in the form of one-time grants.

Basic Guidelines:

Proposals from qualifying organizations and individuals are accepted throughout 
the year.  The proposal should include the following:

A brief statement of the organization’s goals and accomplishments.
The purpose of the project/grant, description of group to be served and a 
time frame for activities.
Amount of request and how the funds will be used.
An itemized budget including all sources of funding from others.
Explain how project will be funded in the future.

Support for funding request will need to:
Emphasize Rotarian involvement.
Not directly benefit a Rotarian.
Cap liability to Superior Rotary to the amount of the grant.
The Committee would rather fund services instead of bricks and mortar.
Be forwarded by a Rotarian.

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise.  Within the mission that the Charitable Giving Committee of 
Superior Rotary will strive to maintain, improve, and support the lives of people 
within our community and world, by building goodwill and better friendships.


